
CUMBERLAND COUNTY RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

Meeting Minute Notes 
 

 

A meeting of the Cumberland County Recreation Commission (CCRC) was held on 

Thursday, October 8, 2020 via Microsoft Teams and/or Teleconference.   
 

 

Present: 

 Kim Gauntt  Joe Blandino 

 PJ Ragone  JT Burks 

 John Fuqua  Chris Wilson 

 

Guest: Matthew Pisarski, Department Head  

  Omarey Williams, Shared Services Coordinator 

  

Approval of Minutes – August & September 

A motion was made to approve the minutes from August & September by Mr. Burks.  The 

motion was seconded by Mr. Blandino and passed unanimously.   

 

Sponsorship Request 

Three sponsorship request were sent in, Positive Vibes, Italian American Civic Club and Life 

Worth Living. Mr. Pisarski commented that funds were getting low and suggested giving 

$500 to each organization. A motion was made to approve giving the three organizations 

$500 each by Mr. Wilson.  The motion was seconded by Mr. Burks and passed unanimously.   

 

Central Data Base for Cumberland County Recreation 

Ms. Gauntt made updates to the data base, if anyone has changes or additions please get them 

to her.  The data base will be reviewed and a final copy will be sent out. The data base will 

be updated annually.  

 

Bylaws 

Mr. Pisarski went through the bylaws, a chair and vice chair will be added to the 

Commission. Mr. Blandino asked if the bylaws are in conjunction with the tourism bylaws, 

they are not. A motion was made to approve the bylaws by Mr. Fuqua.  The motion was 

seconded by Mr. Ragone and passed unanimously.   

 

Foldable Benches Presentation 

The benches were presented to Mr. Fuqua (Life Worth Living). Mr. Pisarski said inform the 

Commission about small projects that they may be able to help out with.  Mr. Fuqua will 

present pictures at the next meeting.  

 

Updated Recreation Commissioners’ List 

Everyone received an updated list of recreation members. Ms. Gauntt will correct Mr. 

Wilson’s name.  

 



Updates/Comments – Department Head Matthew Pisarski 

Mr. Pisarski said we will continue to update the rec league data base going into 2021 so we 

have a better understanding of what Cumberland County has to offer for recreation.  

 

Recreation Commissioner Comments 

 

County Commissioner Comments 

The disabled Christmas party has been canceled. 

 

Ms. Gauntt sent a message to Dean Dellaquila regarding a bench for Mr. Busanardo but has 

not heard back.  

 

Mr. Fuqua commented that Bridgeton Midget Football League is having a successful season 

and it is good seeing all the different leagues playing together.  Mr. Wilson suggested doing 

more county wide events. 

 

Mr. Burks suggested adding fishing and kickball to the data base. 

 

The next meeting is usually a combined Recreation and Tourism luncheon but with COVID a 

regular meeting will take place.  

 

Vineland is not approved for a winter basketball league. 

 

Mr. Pisarski would like to invite the three city Recreation Commissioners to attend the 

meetings. The Commission agreed that they should attend the meetings 

 


